

March 5, 2007

Dr. Lee N. Sheldon and Staff 2223 Sarno Road Melbourne, FL 32935

Dear Dr. Sheldon and Staff:

I want to thank you for your thoughtfulness in sending me the floral arrangement while I was healing from my surgery.

Most of all, I want to thank you for the way in which you and your staff worked with me from my very first visit. You were very professional, yet I felt at ease about the procedure.

I look forward to my visit in April.

Sincerely,

Suzette Karelis

Consultant to Al Neuharth

/sk